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Reference No.: CR-106-2020  

Draft No.: 1 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: 11/12/2020  

Action: FAV  

 

REPORT: Favorable 10-0: Council Members Turner, Anderson-Walker, Dernoga, Franklin, Glaros, 

Harrison, Hawkins, Ivey, Streeter and Taveras. Absent: Davis 

 

 

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on November 12, 2020 

to consider CR-106-2020. As proposed CR-106-2020 will appropriate grants from Federal, State and 

other sources in the amount of $6,105,099.00 in the FY21 budget. Submitted pursuant to Section 815 of 

the County Charter, these funds will go to Non-Departmental. 

 

According to David Iannaucci, President and CEO, Economic Development Corporation, these funds 

will be used to assist the hospitality and restaurant industry in Prince George’s County. Mr. Iannaucci 

provided a brief overview of how this program will work. 

 

The Office of Law reports CR-106-2020 to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediments to its 

adoption. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, voted  

CR-106-2020 out favorably, 10-0. 

 


